
EARL GARY KEEN, PE
PO BOX 891200, OKLAHOMA CITY, OK 73189

(405) 823-8240
ENGINEERING REPORT

3124 MEADOW AVENUE., NORMAN, OK

                                                        RE. FLOOD PLAIN 
PERMIT APPLICATION

Engineer's Certification

The site where this work is located is within  the fringe area of the floodplain of the Canadian River, 
and the site is located outside the regulatory floodway.

I Earl (Gary) Keen, PE, a professional licensed as such in the State of Oklahoma, PE 11438, do 
hereby certify that the work proposed in this floodplain permit application will not result in an 
increase in the BFE of the impacting stream greater than 0.05 feet at this work site or at any location 
in the community.  

The work proposed in this application has already been completed, and it is my professional opinion 
that this work has not resulted in any reduction in the storage capacity of the floodplain that exists at 
that site.

Signed and Sealed on this  14th day of August, 2024

Earl (Gary) Keen, PE 
11438 PO Box 891200

Oklahoma City, OK 73189

 Cell: (405) 823-8240

Email: garykeen47@att.net


